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United dtates .ocpartment of the Interior
GEOLOGICAL SURVEY

P. O. Drawer U
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

October 16, 1979
RECEIVED

Perry R. Bass OCT 17 1979

Attention: Mr. Mike Cure
Post Office Box 2760

]
Midland, Texas 79702 AW}?&;ET.QE;IBE

Gentlemen:

By telephone conversation this morning with Mr. James Brasfield of

this office, you advised that Perry R. Bass no longer plans to drill
the Big Eddy Unit well No. 64 in the SW4SEY sec. 35, T. 21 S., R. 28 E.,
N.M.P.M., Eddy County, New Mexico. Approval to drill such well was
given on August 25, 1978.

Accordingly, inasmuch as the latest three month extension of the
application expired on August 24, 1979, the application is now
considered terminated effective as of that date.

Sincerely yours,

(Orig. 5gd.y ALBERT R..STALL
Albert R. Stall -
Acting District Engineer

cc:
AMOCD, Artesia '
Albuquerque . e




